
Board Briefs 

Highlights from the Board Meeting of January 16, 2020 
  

Recognitions 
 RCS Board Members were recognized in honor of Board Member Appreciation Month 
 

Consent Items 
Enclosure A -   Minutes 
Enclosure B -   Financial Report 
Enclosure C -   Trip Requests 

• Approval of the 2019-2020 Athletic Schedules as presented in the agenda 
including any changes that could occur due to cancellations, rainouts, etc.  I 
recommend allowing coaches and sponsors to take the team and cheerleaders to 
away games.  Students will travel to the away games by bus or approved vehicle.  

• RHS Students – During February 14-15, 2020, to compete in the Alabama State 
Thespian Festival in Vestavia, Alabama.  Request by Patrice Smith, sponsor.  

Enclosure D – School Calendar 2020-2021 
Approved the Russellville City Schools 2020-2021 School Calendar 

Enclosure E -  Facility Use Request 
• RHS Auditorium - On February 23, 2020, the Franklin County Chamber of 

Commerce will partner with UNA School of the Arts to host the CREATE 
(Community Reaching Every Artist Through Education) Scholarship Benefit.  
Request by Cassie Medley, Executive Director, Franklin County Chamber of 
Commerce 

 
Personnel 

 
Employment in Position  
1. Jerry Canida, Bus Driver; effective January 16, 2020 
Athletic Volunteer 
2. Cam DeArman, Golf 
Temporary Employment 
3. Emili Crummie, temporary employment to fill LeJoy Winston’s leave of absence revised:  

January 8 to March 9, 2020 
 
The next regular meeting will be Thursday, February 27 at 8:00, and work session will be Monday, 
February 24 at 3:30. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Board Briefs is published to inform the employees of the Russellville City School System  
on the latest decisions and actions by the Russellville City Board of Education.  

Paige Bendall, Editor 


